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Comments: I am commenting on the proposed rules that will remove anchors for rock climbing in National Park

Service Areas. I strongly oppose these new rules. Only in the past 3 years have I gotten into climbing with my

family and this is one of the most enjoyable activities that we have found as a family to connect. Please continue

to allow permanent anchors in these areas an allow us to continue our activities on public lands!!

 

Thank you!!


